Trent Kotch
Hearing June 1, 2022

Susan Manchester, Chair

Ohio House Families, Aging and Human Services Committee Ohio House of Representatives
77 South High Street

Columbus, Ohio 43215

Dear Chairwoman Manchester, Vice Chair Cutrona and Ranking Member Denson,

For the past two weeks, we've heard from parents who do not support their transgender
children. Now it's time to hear from parents who do. The experiences of these parents in
proponent testimony are not reflective of the overwhelming maijority of experiences of
transgender youth and their parents in Ohio. | am asking the Equal Time be given to the
Opponent Testimony. Due Process should be reflected in all aspects of government.

Thank you.



